
© 2024 Bryan Cave Leighton Paisner LLP.

1

BCLP Partner Lindsay Wuller Aggarwal was featured in Law360 Pulse regarding the launch of her

new parental leave coaching program— created to support lawyers transitioning back to work after

parental leave, addressing challenges in balancing professional and personal responsibilities.

The program, which includes one-on-one coaching and peer support groups, compliments BCLP’s

newly extended 20-week parental leave policy in the U.S.— irrespective of gender or caregiver status.

In addition to the firm’s policy, generous by standards of BigLaw and outside the industry, Lindsay’s

program aims to enhance retention and lawyer satisfaction.

"I think we as a firm have an obligation to figure out the best way to empower our people to support

them through the time period [of transitioning from parental leave back to work] and give them the

support they need so they can reengage," Lindsay said. "Your career is a long career. It can ebb and

flow. I think it's really important to work with our lawyers to equip them to balance this transition as

best they can."
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This material is not comprehensive, is for informational purposes only, and is not legal advice. Your use or receipt

of this material does not create an attorney-client relationship between us. If you require legal advice, you should

consult an attorney regarding your particular circumstances. The choice of a lawyer is an important decision and

should not be based solely upon advertisements. This material may be “Attorney Advertising” under the ethics and

professional rules of certain jurisdictions. For advertising purposes, St. Louis, Missouri, is designated BCLP’s

principal office and Kathrine Dixon (kathrine.dixon@bclplaw.com) as the responsible attorney.


